
MEMORANDUM

To:  
Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson

Board Members

Randy Poe, Superintendent 

From: Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services

Date:
January 5, 2016
Re:
Refunding 2007 Series bond issues 

Joe Nance, Fiscal Agent for the District has just informed us that we are in a position to refinance bond series 2007.  The projected savings is calculated at $1,825,034. 
Please consider the recommendation to approve issuing refunding revenue bonds.   The resolution and other correspondence is attached.

